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Monday 21st June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In September, your child will be starting at Noremarsh Junior School. Due to 

the pause in the road map we cannot visit as much as we would like but we are 

working closely with Noremarsh to ensure the smooth transition from Year 2 to 

Year 3.  

 

You will shortly be receiving a letter from Noremarsh Junior School listing the 

arrangements for our Year 2 children moving up to Year 3. Following advice from 

the Local Authority, we have asked that our Year 2 children remain in their 

class bubbles during the induction visit. This means that on the induction 

morning at Noremarsh your child may not be taught by the teacher they will 

have next year. Before the end of term you will of cause be informed of your 

child’s new teacher. 

 

School Dinners 

As per the text sent out on Friday 18th June we have now shared your email 

addresses with Noremarsh to start the migration process. Your School Grid 

account will be transferred, and you will receive an email from School Grid. The 

government UIFSM (Universal Infant Free School Meal) Scheme finishes when 

your child leaves the Infants. Therefore, they will no longer qualify for a free 

school meal and if you want to carry on receiving a hot dinner you will need to 

set up your direct debit. Details of how to do this will be forwarded soon.  

 

Pupil Premium 

If your child is registered with us for pupil premium again you will not be 

required to do anything. We have sent the transfer details to the Local 

Head Teacher - Mark Hazzard 
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Authority and the funding will be sent directly to Noremarsh from 1st 

September.  

 

There is lots of information on the Noremarsh School website, but you will be 

sent the appropriate paperwork very soon.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mark Hazzard 
 

Mark Hazzard 

Headteacher 


